BHARATIYA VIDYA BHAVAN, KOCHI KENDRA

BHAVAN’S BALA MANDIR, KOCHI
CIRCULAR 2020-2021

(LKG Only)

Dear Parent,

We welcome our tiny tots to the temple of learning.

Owing to the unprecedented Covid 19 pandemic, educational institutions shall
not reopen on 1%t June 2020 as scheduled. Reopening date could be fixed only
after evaluating situations in the weeks to come. In the light of the above
development, we have worked out detailed schedule for conducting online
classes for LKG students. Online classes will commence on 8" June, 2020, the
details of which, will be intimated shortly.

Working Hours on Reopening

Bhavan's Bala Mandir, Tankshed Palace |09.15 A.M to 12.15P.M

Bhavan's Bala Mandir, Elamakkara 08.30 A.M to 11.30 A.M
Bhavan's Bala Mandir, Eroor 08.30 ALM to 11.30 A.M
Bhavan's Bala Mandir, Kakkanad 08.30 AM to 11.30 AM

Bhavan's Bala Mandir, Thiruvamkulam 08.30 A.M to 11.30 A.M

Uniform

Boys: Red check shirt with half sleeve and one pocket.
Red colour shorts with shoulder straps and with one pocket.

Girls: Red check shirt with half sleeves.
Pinafore in red colour.

All students should wear name plate showing their names from the first day
onwards.

Foot Wear

Black shoes with VELCRO (without lace) with white socks. During rainy days
students may use black sandak foot wear without socks. '



Fees Payable in the First Term

Tuition Fee (I** term) - Rs.8080/- (Rs 24,240/- annual)
Extra curricular Activity fee (annual) - Rs.1000/-

School Diary - Rs. 50/-

Class Photograph - Rs.50/-

Total - Rs.9180/- (Rs. 25,340/- annual)

The First term fee can be remitted online from 1%t June 2020.

Text Books & Note Books

The prescribed text books and note books will be available at the respective Bala
Mandirs on reopening

General Instructions on reopening

1. No attendant will be permitted to stay inside the premises while classes are
in progress.

2. Students should come to school in the prescribed uniform with name plate
from the first working day onwards.

3. Parents can meet teachers only on Fridays.

4. Teachers and Office Staff are always available at the service of your child.
Please co-operate with us and help your child to have an unforgettable and
rewarding experience.

Yours faithfully,
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